
From: Bartlett, Matt
To: Jenny, Pat (GE Power)
Subject: Global Laser Enrichment Withdrawal of GLE 2019-0103 Letter to Request Approval of Proposed Security Plan for

New Activity
Date: Thursday, August 22, 2019 3:22:00 PM

Based on your email notification below, the NRC staff has terminated the review for the
Security Plan submitted by letter dated March 30, 2019, GLE-2019-0094, (ADAMS
Accession No. ML19164A321) and by subsequent letter dated, June 28, 2019 (GLE-2019-
0103, ADAMS Accession No. ML19207A091).  The NRC staff estimates that approximately
8 hours have been charged for this review to EPID L-2019-LLL-0019 (e.g., acceptance
review, technical meetings, and call with GLE).  Although this EPID will remain open to
support future Disposal efforts, no more time will be charged for this terminated review. 
 
Thanks.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Matt Bartlett
NMSS/FCSE/FFLB
Fuel Cycle Project Manager
301-415-7154
 
From: Jenny, Pat (GE Power) <Pat.Jenny@ge.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 3:05 PM
To: Bartlett, Matt <Matthew.Bartlett@nrc.gov>
Cc: Ricks, Gail (GE Power, consultant) <Gail.Ricks@ge.com>
Subject: [External_Sender] GLE 2019-0103
 
GLE received feedback from DOE and NRC on the subject letter.  Based on that feedback, GLE is
withdrawing the request for DOE and NRC approval of a Security Plan. 
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